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May 1L, 2015

Dick Morris
Engine 557 Restoration Company
P. O. Box 875360
Wasilla, AK 99687

Re: Grant L5-049, Locomotive firebox replacement - 52,000

Dear Mr. Morris:

We are pleased to inform you that your application was reviewed by our Board of
Directors and a grant has been awarded in the amount indicated above. A check is
enclosed with this letter. Please cash the award check promptly as it expires in 90 days.
Also note, this award is being provided with the understanding that it will be used only
for the purpose indicated on your application.

We welcome updates on the project this grant will fund. Please post your updates or
photos on our Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/TomEDaileyFoundation. We
also invite you and your members to "like" us on Facebook to receive ongoing updates
on the activities of our Foundation.

Any recognition or reference you wish to provide related to this award should refer to
the "Tom E. Dailey Foundation" as grantor.

Congratulations on your award. We wish you continued success. Should you have any
questions or comments, our email address is info@daileyfoundation.org

Sincerely,

fuc.^h
Thomas Kossler

Director of Administration

encl.


